
PRESS RELEASE 
 

PCTI Students Reap Knowledge 

at NJFEA Convention 
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – On Friday, October 25
th
, members of Passaic County 

Technical Institute’s (PCTI) School of Education and Human Services attended the 2013 New Jersey Future 

Educators Association (NJFEA) Conference at William Paterson University in Wayne, NJ. All students in 

attendance got involved in a variety of teacher-related workshops. They also participated in mini-college 

courses! 

 

Students were joined by Instructors Ms. Stephanie Wendolowski and Mrs. Peggy DeMaio. The event gave 

members of the School of Education and Human Services an opportunity to expand their knowledge in the field 

and provided pre-professional networking opportunities to engage and interact with peers who share similar 

career goals. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Photo Caption: PCTI students of the School of Education and Human Services gather at the 
annual NJFEA Conference held at William Paterson University. 


